MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development N&
Department of Community Development

DATE: October 20, 2014
SUBJECT: PC 14-13,1-378 Yorktown Center (Yorktown Mall) (Request to withdraw
petition)

Yorktown Center requests this petition be withdrawn. The petitioner anticipates re-submittal in
December or January.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 14-13.



